
Richard Williams <richard. wllllams@laclty.org> 

Re: Wildlife biologist position in LA City Department of Planning] 

Winston Vickers <twinstonvickers@gmail.com> Mon, May 16, 2016 at 9:33PM 
To: Council member. Englander@lacity.org, Mike.Bonin@lacity.org, Councilmember.Biumenfield@lacity.org, 
Councilmember. Krekorian@lacity.org, Paui.Koretz@lacity.org 
Cc: richard. williams@lacity.org, Nicole. Bemson@lacity. org, laura.mclennan@lacity. org, 
david.grahamcaso@lacity.org, John.Popoch@lacity.org, Matt.Hale@lacity.org, Andy.Shrader@lacity.org, 
David.Hersch@lacity.org, vi nee. bertoni@lacity.org 

Re: Council File No.16-0600 (2016-17 Proposed Budget) 

Dear Honorable Council members Krekorian, Blumenfield, Bonin, Englander and Koretz: 

I am a wildlife veterinarian and researcher in southern California. I urge you to fund a 
full-time position in Planning to specifically focus on wildlife corridor, ridgeline 
ordinances and any other open space wildlife habitat compliance issues. Inclusion of 
this position will help to assure that wildlife and humans can interact in Los Angeles 
with the least amount of negative impact on either group. 

Respectfully, 

T. Winston Vickers, DVM, MPVM 


